
From: Ben Peralta <bperalta@tvmwd.com> 
To: "mikaela.klein@mtsac.edu" <mikaela.klein@mtsac.edu> 
Date: 08/09/2016 02:36 PM 
Subject: 2105 Facility Master Plan Update & PEP 

Hi Mikaela: 

TVMWD only provides drinking (potable) water to Mt. SAC. The letter you sent us also includes questions about 

wastewater, storm water, and landfill/solid waste. The questions related to these items are not applicable to 

TVMWD. 

b) Can you provide an estimate of how much you anticipate your potable water demands to increase after

construction of the new facilities mentioned in the letter? If new facilities or expansion of existing water facilities

are required to be constructed, this will not cause significant environmental effects.

d) Sufficient water supplies are available to serve the project from existing entitlements and resources.

Best Regards, 

Ben Peralta Jr., P.E. 

Project Manager 

Three Valleys Municipal Water District 

(909) 621-5568
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